
Hi there!

As we near the end of another year, we want to take a moment to express our

heartfelt thanks to you, our valued customers, for your incredible support

throughout 2024. It’s been a pleasure working with you, and we’re truly grateful

for your continued trust in us.

Looking ahead, we’re excited to continue serving you in 2025 and beyond. We’ve

got some exciting plans for the year ahead and can’t wait to bring you even more

top-quality service and solutions.

Important Order Deadline:

To ensure your orders are processed and delivered before the holidays, please

make sure to place them by 12:00 pm on December 20th. After this time, orders

will be processed upon our return in January.

Holiday Hours:

Please note that our o�ce will be closed for the holiday season from 12:00 pm

on December 23 and will reopen on January 6, 2025. During this time, our team

will be taking a well-deserved break to recharge for the year ahead.

If you need anything before the holidays, don’t hesitate to reach out – we’re here

to help!

Thank you once again for being part of the PMC family. We wish you and your

loved ones a wonderful festive season �lled with joy, relaxation, and all the best

for the New Year.

See you in 2025!
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Warm regards,

The PMC Team
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